
August 2, 2010 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:38, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton 
and Victoria Gudeman and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for July 7, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $6844.54. 
 
Chairman Levey noted that the water rate increase will be effective October 1, 2010. 
 
Chairman Levey noted that USDA required documents for the Water System Infrastructure upgrade had 
been sent. He also noted that a request for an extension for the date to begin construction had been sent to 
USDA. 
 
John Rush, who resides on a property adjoining the Water Storage Tank site, requested that as many trees 
as possible be left standing on the tank site. Another resident asked for a review of the site plan as to the 
removal of trees and for a review of the tank height. Chairman Levey and Commission Member Hull both 
said that, where feasible, the trees would be left standing. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


